## Sandy Ronski

15-464

From:

Jason Sladky

Sent:

Tuesday, March 31, 2015 6:49 AM

To:

Jim Muenzenmeyer

Cc: Subject: Sandy Ronski RE: Shed

10-4

Jason Sladky
Alderman District 10
Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920)323-9887
jsladky@manitowoc.org

From: Jim Muenzenmeyer

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 7:36 PM

To: Jason Sladky Cc: Dan Koski Subject: Shed

## Hi Jason,

The Kenny's club has informed me that they'd like to donate \$2,500 toward a shed to be placed at CP. This shed, about 10' x 12', would be used by both them and the City for storage needs related to their tournament and our baseball needs. I have attached a map that shows their site selection suggestions. Can you place this item on your next committee meeting agenda? If allowed, I'd like to see a steel reinforced vinyl shed that can be relocated if necessary. There should be zero costs to the City for this project.

Thanks  $\sim$  Jim

## Sent from my iPad

## Begin forwarded message:

From: "Jim Muenzenmeyer" < jmuenzenmeyer@manitowoc.org>
To: "Jim Muenzenmeyer" < jmuenzenmeyer@manitowoc.org>

This E-mail was sent from "RNPDDF5E5" (MP 4000/LD040).

Scan Date: 03.30.2015 17:11:32 (-0400)

31 Mar 2015

7:29 PM

Citizen Park 1 of 1



Kenny's Athletic Club wants to donate \$2,500.00 for a  $10 \times 12$  storage shed for their use during the Kenny's tournament. The City will also be able to use it for seasonal baseball diamond supply storage.